
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: November 4, 2020 
Subject: Board Vacancy 
 
 
  
The District has received one Letter of Interest for the Board vacancy created by the 
death of Robert Kinzel.  The applicant is a registered voter within the District.  A copy is 
attached for your reference. 




